Philip Dagnall mmq2

From:

Sent: 03 September 2018 11:14
To: mods22

Subject:

We write to comment on the PMM AHA.
We recognise the need for housing however, feel not enough thought and planning has gone into:
* access into and out of Clitheroe
* the road network in Clitheroe
“~the availability of medical care doctors, dentists
school numbers
he change in quality of existing residents lives
* parking
This list could go on!
As regards to site DEPR 3

* access into Hawthorne Place is a problem, residents from Waddington Road park and it is used by
workers parking for the day.

* we believe that there is some legislation now about pew buildings near a Chemical plant

* there was a drop in the numbers of wildlife species in the area after the development 20yrs ago, this will
happen again !

* the main gas supply going up to Johnson Matthey last time they built there was a serious explosion outside
our house.

Sent from my iPad



